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I Believe in Music

the noblest of all the arts,

a source of much that is 

good, just, and beautiful

In Friendship

marked by love, kindness,

and sincerity;

and in Harmony

the essence of a true and happy life.

I Believe in the Bond of our

Fraternity

loyal, generous, and self-sacrificing

and its strength shall ever guide me

in the path that leads upward

toward the stars.
Ruth Jane Kirby, Omega



Pandemic Update

As the city of Radford, as well as the rest of the world, makes attempts to return to 

normal proceedings, it is important we announce that the mask mandate has been 

lifted from the University as of March 4, 2022. We are excited to return to having 

more normal events and social gatherings and are still practicing caution as we 

move forward. It is important to remember that while situations are returning to 

normal, the pandemic is still ongoing, and therefore we must continue to be 

vigilant of COVID-19.



Meet our newest members, the Phi Alpha rush class!

Autumn and Amelia were initiated 

into the Alpha Zeta chapter of

Mu Phi Epsilon on 3/26/2022. 

They got their bigs and were 

welcomed with open arms. Give it 

up for Autumn and Amelia!
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Karaoke Night
Mu Phi had a Karaoke fundraiser in the Bonnie 

on March 3, 2022. Students were able to 
contribute $2 to sing on the Bonnie Stage
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Service Event - Park Cleanup

Our members lent their services to cleaning up Bisset Park 

on Saturday, March 19th! Here are some pictures!

Some of our members posing for the camera!

Nice Digs Bryan



Progressive Dinner

Every semester our members and guests travel from home to home eating meals prepared for us by our fellow members. We had an 
amazing time with friends and can’t wait for next year. Thanks for the grub! :)
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Anddy and Amelia, members 
of Olympian Pham!

Julie and Autumn, members of 
Mermaid Pham!

Big Reveal!
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Autumn and Amelia 

(struggling)

Mermaid Pham 

featuring MPE AZ 

alumni Kameron 

Walker

Olympian is currently the 

biggest active Phamily in the 

chapter.



Performances

Our members Jake Thomas (2nd year grad student) and Carlissa Martin (Junior) had incredible recitals this semester. Congratulations 
on remarkable performances!
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Extra Bites of News
Follow us on Social media!

Instagram - muphiepsilon_az_radford

Twitter - MuPhiAlphaZeta

Facebook - Mu Phi AlphaZeta

Tiktok - MuPhi_AlphaZ

Three of our members 

played with the 

Radford University 

Pipe and Drum Corps 

for Highlander Day

We have had several 

astounding performances by 

our members during our 

departmental recitals


